
Please return this notice to your school within 10 days of receipt of Student 

Handbook.  Failure to return this form will be considered permission for your 

student to access the internet and for HISD to electronically display or 

publish a photograph or work of your student. 

DENIAL OF INTERNET ACCESS/ELECTRONIC PUBLICATION 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

If you do not return this form you are agreeing to allow HISD to electronically display or 

publish a photograph or work of your child and for your child to participate in HISD 

electronic communication system in accordance to the Student Acceptable Use Policies 

as published in the Student Handbook.  By agreeing that your child can participate in 

the HISD electronic communication system, and in consideration for having access to 

the public networks, you release Hutto ISD, its operators, and any institutions with 

which they are affiliated from any and all claims and damages of any nature arising 

from your child's use of, or inability to use, the system, including, without limitation, the 

type of damage identified in Hutto ISD 's policy and administrative regulations. 

Each year the District provides the opportunity for parent(s)/guardian(s) to restrict 

Internet access and/or electronic publication of their student’s photographs and 

schoolwork.  If you do not want your student to have access to the Internet or 

ECS while at school or you do not want his/her photograph or his/her works 

to be published on the Internet, please indicate below by checking the 

appropriate statement(s) below. 

Request for Denial of Internet Access/Electronic Publication for 

Student Name: 

Campus: Grade Level: 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: Date: 

 
I do NOT give permission for my student to access the Internet 

 I do NOT give permission to electronically display or publish a photograph of 
my student. (student name may be included with picture) 

 
I do NOT give permission to electronically display work of my student. 

 

If you checked any of the above statements, this form must be returned to the school within 10 school 

days of receipt of this form.  You do NOT need to return this form if give permission for the above. 


